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Statement of intent 

Smarden Primary School believes that keeping animals is an effective way of maximising the educational 

opportunity and attainment of our pupils. 

 

 

 

 

  

 



              

                 2.3  The Headteacher and designated member of staff responsible for the anilmals, Claudia Miller, 

will conduct a risk assessment prior to the arrival of the animals to ensure that all risks are manageble and are 

controlled. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 



 


